
  Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 
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Awards of the week 

Stars of the week- 

Willow class: Lincoln for his marvellous maths, mastering one more and one less. 

Chestnut class: Brogan for his amazing attitude to learning and his superb work in science.  

Oak class: Ed for recognising that Bessie Coleman showed great perseverance. 

Hazel class: Maxwell for his positive and mature attitude to learning and being a Times table Rockstar, super 

star! 

 

Sports award winner: Shay for his fantastic netball skills. 

Good Samaritan of the week: Maxwell for offering his breaktime snack to a friend who had dropped his.    

 

Reading award winners for the week- for reading 5 times at home for the last week of term:  

Willow class: Bella. 

Chestnut class: Brogan, Finley, Teddy and Toby. 

Oak class: Sebastian, Bobby, Eli, Rafe and Ashtyn. 

Hazel class: Mariette, Lily, Kayden and Hector.  

 

A special mention to Brogan and Kayden who had read 5 times a week for 6 weeks and Teddy who had his prize 

for reading for over 11 weeks in a row. 

It is never too late to start reading 5 times a week, there are lots of rewards for all the hard work. Please just 

sign in your child’s reading record when they read at home so we know to praise them. 

 

If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please 

let us know so we can celebrate this in school too!  

Phone Numbers 

Please can you ensure we have two phone numbers (as a minimum) to be able to contact you if we need to during 

the day. Please make sure you have the phone in a signal area and loud enough to hear it. When a child is ill or 

hurt, we will need to get through to you for them. Please update the office if you can provide another number 

for us to keep us in contact with you more easily.   

Thank you to the BSA 

A big thank you to the BSA for organising a wish list over Christmas for us, we have a lot more books and 

maths games in classes as a result! The children are thoroughly enjoying their new things.  

Attendance Matters 

We will be sending an attendance information letter out to you all shortly, explaining what your child’s level of 

attendance means for your child and for the school. For more information about absences please follow this link 

to the policy on our school website. 

Diary dates 

New dates added or anything changed will be added in red: 

25th January: Yr 6 going to Farlingaye High School to join the year 6 pupils from all the IP12 schools for a 

debating project. 

Friday 2nd February, 2:30 pm: Hazel class sharing assembly and book sharing session.  

5th-9th February: Children’s mental health week.  
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5th-9th February: Bookable phone call slots for parents and carers with teachers. Willow and Oak class Tuesday 

6th 1-3 pm, Chestnut and Hazel class Thursday 8th 1-3 pm.  

6th February: Safer internet day. 

Friday 9th February, 2.30 pm: Willow class sharing assembly and book sharing session. 

15th February, all day: Years 3-6 Bury St. Edmunds cathedral visit.  

Monday 19th February- Friday 23rd February: Half term week. 

Tuesday 27th February, 3.30-5.30 pm: Parents and Carers meetings. 

Wednesday 28th February, 3.30-5.30 pm: Parents and Carers meetings.  

Thursday 7th March, all day: World book day, dressing up as a book character.  

Friday 8th March, 2.30 pm: Oak class sharing assembly and book sharing session.  

Friday 15th March, 2.30 pm: Chestnut class sharing assembly and book sharing session. 

Wednesday 27th March last day of Spring term.  

 
  
 


